
We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Healthcare Facility Name] for your medical care. We continuously 

strive to improve our services and your feedback is essential in helping us achieve this goal. 

We kindly invite you to participate in a brief survey regarding your recent experience with us. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the quality of care you received, as well as any 

suggestions you may have for improvement. 

Your feedback is invaluable, and as a token of our appreciation, you will be entered into a 

drawing for a [incentive, e.g., gift card, discount, etc.] upon completion of the survey. 

You can access the survey by clicking on the link below: 

Take the Survey 

Thank you again for your time and insights. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

